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DARRELL BULLEN 
 

Ms SONIA HORNERY ( Wallsend ) : 

Having our children walk to school safely is very important to parents. Our hard 
working School Crossing Supervisors ensure the safety of infants and primary 
school students when using pedestrian crossings adjacent to, or nearby to, 
schools and provide efficient movement of those students.  

This can often be a thankless task with abuse from drivers and near misses.  

Tracy, a parent of Glendore Public School, wrote to me to tell me about how 
amazing the School Crossing Supervisor, Darrell Bullen, is.  

Darrell has been a School Crossing Supervisor for about 16 years, with 10 of 
them being at Glendore.  

Prior to then he was at Shortland, Branxton and Charlestown schools. The 
students all absolutely love him and he loves interacting with the students and 
their parents.  

He goes above and beyond every day. He is always so happy, friendly and 
positive.  

I know that Darrell is looking forward to school going back after the COVID-19 
lockdown and I'm sure the students will be happy to see him too. 

Thank you Darrell for the positive energy that you bring to the job. 


